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My name is Shelia Clark from Elmira Oregon. 

 

I’m strongly opposed to HB 2025. Raising gas taxes, registration fees, and licensing 

costs in the middle of a cost-of-living crisis is unacceptable. This bill punishes 

working families just trying to get by. Enough is enough. Stop taxing Oregon 

residents and do your job! - Politicians are spending money they dont have! Do what 

we do and live within your budget - thats what watching and advocating for the 

people of Oregon looks like! - 

ODOT has lost or mismanaged 1 billion dollars - how about spending time and 

resources look for that hard earned money off the backs of Oregonian families. 

Here is what people want from their representatives. Make our cities and 

communities safe again so they are livable!  Stop the overspending and work with 

your means just like we do 

and educate our kids so we are not the least educated state in the country and that 

does not mean throw more money at it. 

Thank you - shelia clark 


